2022-2023 Postsecondary Child Care Grant Program Award Notice

Student’s Name School ID Number

Congratulations. You have been awarded a Postsecondary Child Care Grant for the 2022-2023
academic year.

Please read this notice carefully. It is your responsibility to inform the designated office at your
institution within 10 days if any of the following changes should occur:

e change of provider;

change of provider rates;

change of child care hours needed;

receipt of MFIP, Basic Sliding Fee, or Transition Year benefits;

change of enrollment level,

if a parent or legal guardian becomes available to provide child care; and/or
any changes in your status which may affect your eligibility.

If you withdraw or reduce enrollment after receiving a Postsecondary Child Care Grant, all or a
portion of the grant may need to be repaid to your college. A copy of this award notice along with the
provider section of the program application may be sent to the daycare provider. It is the institution’s
option to disburse funds to either the student or the child care provider. The grant cannot be disbursed
before the beginning of each term. The child care provider may ask for payment before service is
given, if that is the business arrangement between the student and the provider.

Child’s Name Term Dates Term Award Total
$
$
$
$
$
$
$

Total Award for the 2022-2023 Academic Year | $
Name of Financial Aid Administrator Institution Name
Signature of Financial Aid Administrator Date (month/day/year)

All awards are subject to availability of funds. This is a notice only and is subject to change.
The maximum award is established in state law and cannot exceed your actual cost of child
care. The financial aid director may have the authority to increase the maximum award by 10
percent for certain providers when infant care is more costly than care for children of other
ages.




